
Re: Joshua Jenkins Date: 01/01/2023

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is to verify that Joshua Jenkins is an independent homeless youth who is a current
resident at Genesis Hopeful Haven. GHH is a 501(c)(3) non-profit independent living transition
program that provides temporary shelter and services to homeless youth, and youth who have
aged out of the foster care system. Genesis Hopeful Haven will provide the youth with temporary
shelter, intensive case management, academic and career planning support, help accessing
services (such as health and dental care), and life-skills training. During his stay at GHH he is not
required to pay rent or utilities.

Joshua’s current address is 2147 Nw 15th Pl Homestead, FL 33030. Please allow this notification
to serve as verification that Joshua Jenkins is in fact an independent homeless student and has
maintained this status since January 30th, 2021.

If you have any further questions or concerns please contact our Housing Specialist - Jorge De
Jesus Vargas at jorge@ghhaven.org / (305)-842-8727.

Kind regards,

Fritzie Saintoiry, MSW
CEO
Genesis Hopeful Haven
Genesis Hopeful Haven, Inc. (EIN: 47-1326857) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization.
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